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Quarterly Webinar 
 
Join us for the new NASCIC quarterly webinars. 
These are open to all individuals and stakeholders 
in the SCI community, regardless of membership 
status in NASCIC. These webinars will give an 
overview of the Consortium along with updates on 
current activities, future projects and goals, and 
information about ways to be involved. Each 
webinar is also an opportunity for participants to 
voice their comments and concerns during a Q&A. 
 
We are creating these quarterly webinars as an 
opportunity to communicate more frequently with 
the SCI community in a manner that doesn't 
require people to travel or spend any money. The 
webinars are free and accessible online or on the 
telephone.  
   

To register for our first webinar on 
March 18, 2020 at 3pm EST please click here 

 

Get Involved in SCI Projects 
 
The tides are beginning to change in SCI research 
and funders are starting to realize the importance 
of engaging people living with SCI and care 
partners in their funded projects. Since this shift, 
NASCIC has become the go to organization for 
researchers in North America seeking the voice of 
people with lived experience. Currently NASCIC 
has 10 active projects with advisory teams of 
each of them….but we can do more! 
 
Share your lived experience with SCI and 
contribute to SCI research by signing up to 
become project consumer advisor today! 

http://www.nasciconsortium.org/
mailto:info@nasciconsortium.com
https://nasciconsortium.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e1a06ab3c8fd285e8c1b61855&id=9080453f5e&e=f4e6c99e0e


 

 
Sign Up Here 

 

Learn more about uniting for change in 
the spinal cord injury community  

HERE 
 
 

https://nascic.wufoo.com/forms/nascic-project-engagement-database/
https://mailchi.mp/04a35b3baed7/nascicmembership
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